

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

28th February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Congratulations! Your child participated in the school staff portrait competition and I am pleased to announce that their picture has been chosen to go up on our school's website.

As a reward, they are invited to Peel Park to take part in an Outdoor Adventurous Play session run by The Big Swing. They will be going on <u>Monday 9th March from 1.30-2.30</u>. There is no cost to this visit and it will not impact any school timings. They must wear suitable outdoor clothing (waterproof coat/ wellies) and they will be having their picture taken which may be published in the Telegraph and Argus.

Please complete the slip below and return it as soon as possible.		
Once again, a huge well done. Be sure to visit the school's website to see their fantastic work!		
Kind regards,		
Mrs Hanif Assistant Head Teacher		
×		
Portrait Competition		
I give permission for my child to attend the Outdoor Adventurous Play session		
I give permission for my child to have their picture taken by the T8	&Α	
Child's Name	Class	
Signed	Date	
Parents/ Carers Email Address		

Parents/ Carers Email Address









